

Success By 6 recently conducted a survey with parents who are currently receiving books through the Dolly Parton Imagination Library. The survey consisted of 10 questions which asked parents a series of questions about their feelings on the program. Parents were asked how often they or another adult read or looked at books with their child. 100% of parents said daily. Parents were also asked as a result of receiving the Dolly Parton Imagination Library how often do you read to your child. 86% said of the parent's surveyed answered more often. There were also 72% of parents who stated that since enrolling in the program their child's enthusiasm towards books had increased. Parents were also encouraged to leave comments about the program. One parent stated "This is a fantastic program! This is my 2nd child to benefit and I am so grateful that this county has this opportunity." Another parent stated, "It is always a great reminder every month to read and spend as much time as possible with your child!" The Success By 6 program also feels very fortunate to offer this program to community and is also very thankful to everyone involved in the Girlfriend Gala who helps to make that possible.